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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

P6s visit to Glasgow Science Centre 

 

All of the Primary 6 children are visiting the Glasgow Science Centre on Wednesday 19th June.  

 

We would ask that a contribution of £4.00 be paid to help reduce our transport costs.  

 

Please ensure your child has a packed lunch on the day and is in full school uniform.  If you wish 

the school to provide a packed lunch, please tick the box on the bottom of this form. 

 

Could you please complete and return the attached consent form. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Gillian Goldie 
 

Miss G Goldie 

Acting Head Teacher 

 

 

P6 Glasgow Science Centre – Wednesday 19th June 

 

Pupil’s Name:          

     

 

I would like a packed lunch provided. 

 

I enclose the sum of £4.00. 

(please only return form with payment) 

 

 

Signed:      Date: 

 


